
	

	

	

Peerless®	Discontinuation	Notice	for	Select	Bruno®	and	Staple™	Fluorescent	Product	Families	
1/1/19	

	
	
With	the	continued	market	trend	to	LED	lighting	for	architectural	luminaires,	Peerless®	has	made	a	
strategic	decision	to	discontinue	select	fluorescent	product	families	effective	January	2019.			

If	you	had	a	project	that	required	one	of	the	Peerless®	fluorescent	product	families,	your	order	should	
have	been	entered	by	December	28,	2018.			

We	are	excited	to	focus	solely	on	LED	products	and	look	forward	to	developing	new,	and	innovative	LED	
lighting	products.	

	

		


